
-----Original Message----- 
From: Linda Martin [mailto:ldm593@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Saturday, February 07, 2015 7:49 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Zoning changes in South Burlingame 
 
Dear Planning and Sustainability Commission, 
 
As a homeowner, I fully support changing the zoning in South Burlingame from R5 to R7. 
Additionally, I request that you include South Burlingame on your March 10th meeting agenda. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Linda D. Martin 

P.O. Box 80368 
Portland, Oregon  97280 
 


